
   

                                                                       

 
                                                                                                      

 

 

Hailey, Witney, Oxon, OX29 9UB 
Tel: 01993 703802 
 
www.hailey.oxon.sch.uk 
email: office.3123@hailey.oxon.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs. D Davies 
 
 

                  
 
                
 

Friday 23rd May, 2025 
 
Spring Bank Holiday Homework  
 
Dear Families,  
 
It has been another successful term for all members of Griffin Class. Well done to Year 6 for completing SATs with 
confidence and enthusiasm – you were amazing. A big thank-you to Year 5 for their encouragement and continuing 
hard work.  
 
Next term, we will continue with our topic ‘Sow, Grow and Farm’ – you will find more information on the Topic Map. 
We will also be going swimming every Thursday morning, as well as preparing for our summer production. It will be a 
very busy term for us all! 
 
Topic homework for this half term is to learn the first three songs for the Wizard of Oz. Music and lyrics will be sent 
via Parentpay. 
 
Spelling homework has been posted on Dojo as normal. There is no mathematics or English homework, but we 
would like everyone to continue reading.   
 
We hope that you have an enjoyable holiday. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
The Griffin team 
 

 


